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April 8, 2014

Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
Suite 2701
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms Walli:

Re: EB-2013-0234/Submissions on Confidentiality

We are counsel to Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited in this matter. We have received a

copy of the Board’s Decision on Confidentiality dated April 8, 2014 (“Decision”). We have been

instructed to seek a review of that Decision.

As the Board will be aware, a Technical Conference is scheduled to commence on April 9,

2014. It was our client’s intention that questions related to the material, in respect of which we

sought confidential treatment, be dealt with in camera. Pending the outcome of our application

for a review of the Decision, our client is prepared to proceed with the Technical Conference,

but only on the consent of all parties that the confidential material be dealt with in camera.

Accordingly, we ask that all parties advise us, as soon as possible, whether they are prepared

to consent to proceeding with the Technical Conference on the basis that the confidential

material remains confidential and is dealt with in camera.

Yours truly,

WeirFoulds LLP

Robert B. Warren

cc: All Parties
cc: R. Barrass


